Grace Schmidt

To: Subject: Savita Vaidhyanathan

FW: DC CEO Advocacy Trip - March 14-15

Begin forwarded message:

From: Carl Guardino < cguardino@svlg.org> Date: January 18, 2017 at 3:13:15 PM PST

To: Savita Vaidhyanathan <svaidhyanathan@cupertino.org>, "Savita Vaidhyanathan"

<svaidhyanathan@cupertino.org>

Subject: DC CEO Advocacy Trip - March 14-15

Dear Savita:

These next few years we will have both opportunities and challenges in Washington, DC, as we look for common ground for funding for Caltrain electrification & expansion, BART Segment 2 to Downtown San Jose & Santa Clara, immigration reform, tax reform, data privacy and CyberSecurity.

To advance our mutual goals, the Leadership Group is traveling to DC with a delegation of 30 or more CEOs, and other senior officers - Co-Led by Silicon Valley Bank CEO Greg Becker and San Jose Mayor Sam Liccardo - for key meetings with leaders in the House, Senate and new Administration.

To show the strength of Silicon Valley's private-public partnerships, we would be honored if you would join us. March 14 is primarily a "travel day," with a Dinner that evening hosted by Microsoft from 6pm to 9pm. On March 15, our visits run from 7:30am to 4:30pm to allow everyone to travel home that evening, should they wish to do so.

The public sector Registration Fee is only \$2,000, which covers all meals, a night at our Host Hotel (The Jefferson) staffing and materials. You are responsible for your flight and ground transportation.

So that we can plan accordingly, please let me know by Friday, January 27 if you can participate. Together, we can advance Silicon Valley's agenda in Washington, DC.

Kind Regards,

Carl

Carl Guardino, CEO Silicon Valley Leadership Group 408-501-7864 <u>svlg.org</u> @CarlGuardino